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JAN 2 81991 1
In Reply Refer To:'
License: 35-13341-01-

' Docket:- 030-02925/91-01f_

l

Radiology of Eastern Oklahoma, Inc. 4

ATTN: -Avery Pau1~ Compton, M.D.
' Warren Professional.Bidg., Suite 507
6465'S. Yale
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74136-

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Mr. Richard- A, Leonardi, Jr., of this office on January 7,1991, of the ..,

activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 35-13341-01, and to -|
the. discussion of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff 3
atithe conclusion of the inspection. '

The inspection _was an examination of the-activities conducted under the license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection
consisted of selective-examinations of procedures and representative records, -)
interviews of personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the i

. inspector. !
l

HThe. inspector observed that-this facility represents one of the licensee's-
three diagnostic-facilities. in-Tulsa. 'The facility is- the only one of the -i
three that provides nuclear medicine' services. The inspector,noted that the _j

-licensee performs about 80 nuclear medicine procedures per month with three .

'iodine-131 therapy procedures (less than|30 mil 11 curies) being performed per
_

month.: The , inspector noted that. licensed materials had been properly received
and stored with adequate consideration.being given to-material security and-
licensed material disposal.

During this inspection, certain of your activities were:found not'to be.
conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements. Consequently, you are

7regaired.to: respond to this matter-in writing, in accordance with the
prov sicns. of- Section _2.201 of: the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,-
Code of Federal Regulations. Your response should be based-on the specifics

,

contained in the Notice of Violation: enclosed with this letter.
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Radiology of Fastern -2-
Oklahoma, Inc.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter, the enclosure, and your response to this letter will be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room.

The response directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice is not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,4

Original signed by
Larry A. Yandell for

A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Appendix - Nctice of Violation

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director

cc:
Radiation Control Program Director
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